
 
 

 
 
 
 

A message from your Coordinator 

Hello Friends and Families,  

Its nearly halfway through the term and 123 days till Christmas for 

those of you that are interested.  

This week at OSHC we are celebrating Book Week. we have made 

pompom bookmarks, designed book covers and had lengthy 

conversations about our favourite books.  

We have lots more fun and exciting things happening for the last 

part of the term and we look forward to your children sharing those 

experiences with you. 

Sarah and Annette 

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can 

register an account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by 

downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the 

Apple App Store or on Google Play.  Once registered, it’s easy 

to make bookings and manage your account. 

It’s free to register 
Visit our blog 

New articles are added each 
week for parents and cover 
various topics to help families. 

Visit our blog 

What’s on 
the menu 

• Cheese and crackers 

• Toast 

• Chocolate cakes 

• POM POM Bookmarks  

• Aboriginal symbol 

stories 

• Book worms 

Activities 
coming up 

http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
https://www.campaustralia.com.au/bookworms
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
https://www.campaustralia.com.au/
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
https://apps.apple.com/app/apple-store/id1529575453?pt=120333103&ct=edmbookings&mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.com.campaustralia.parent
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
https://campaustralia.com.au/blog/
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login

